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CUO offices will reopen on Thursday after a Covid- related closure 

The Central University of Odisha will reopen its offices on tomorrow 20 
January 2022 that were closed since last 7days as a result of the 
COVID-19 outbreak in the University campus. The administrative 
office, University Library and the Laboratories will function in a full 
fledged manner with strict adherence of the Covid-19 appropriate 
behavior. However, the online classes will be continued till further order.  

To take appropriate precautionary measures for functioning of the 
University an emergency meeting was held today on 19 January 2022 
under the Chairmanship of Vice-Chancellor in-charge, Prof. S. K. Palita. In 
the best interest of the University and its functioning, heurged uponall 
non-teaching members of the staff to resume work in physical mode. He 
said “all employees and faculty members need not panic and strictly 
follow the COVID-19 appropriate behavior. Any employee even with 
minimum symptoms of COVID-19, immediately inform the University 
Doctor and Nodal Officer, Covid-19 and to test them at the nearest 
hospital”. 

Due to rapid spread of the Covid-19 cases in Koraput and some cases 
outbreak in the University campus the University offices, University 
Library and the Laboratories were closed down for a period of seven days 
since 13.01.2022. 

Dr. PhagunathBhoi, Public Relations Officer 


